
 

West Auburn High School 
Student Bulletin 
October 8th, 2019 

  
Good morning West Auburn! 
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

  
GUEST SPEAKERS!      NEW!   

 Kebba’s 3rd Period Health: You are invited to join us, provided have a teacher’s note. 
- TOMORROW, Wednesday Oct. 9th:  Alcoholics Anonymous panel 
- THURSDAY, Oct. 10th:  CPR certification 

 
NEXT WEEK! 

 WEDNESDAY, Oct. 16th: SAT/PSAT Testing 
     - SENIORS: SAT Test – Get state testing complete and out of the way!!!  
     - JUNIORS: Also offering PSAT Test – Get a head start for next year’s SAT test.  
     - Both signup sheets are in the Library. 
 

 FRIDAY, October 18th: UW Tacoma Freshman Preview Day – Field Trip        
     - Tour the campus and learn what UW Tacoma has to offer!  Sign up in the Library. 
 
CHECK IT OUT! 

 COMING SOON! 
All West Auburn students will be able to purchase WAHS ID Cards for $1.00.   
Stay tuned for more details.  
 

 REGISTER TO VOTE!   
Students 18 or older who would like to register to vote can pick up a form in the office. 
 

 ALL SOPHOMORES OR JUNIORS: 
Are you interested in becoming a Nurse or going into a medical field? See Mrs. Kebba 
sometime this week for an application for Nurse's camp to be held July 13-17.  

- Her daughter got chosen for this and discovered her passion of becoming a Nurse.  
- In one more semester she will officially be a Registered Nurse.  
- Don't miss out on this life changing opportunity.  

 
COMING UP IN NOVEMBER! 

 ROTARY JOB SHADOW FIELD TRIP: Juniors and Seniors - see Mrs. Kebba today to sign up! 

 TUESDAY, Nov. 5th: Next Teen Parenting Support Group in Kebba’s room (112).  
See Mrs. Kebba this week if you are a teen mom/dad or soon to be.  

      

 

● As Always: Please use extreme caution when crossing all of the railroad tracks at the 
designated crossings. Have a great day!   


